
How Can I Check the Balance of My Student’s Meal Account? 

 

Parents are responsible for monitoring their student’s meal account to ensure 

there are adequate funds available. We provide a free online service for you to 

monitor your student’s meal account, check balances, and set-up e-mail reminders 

by setting up an account at https://www.schoolpay.com/ 

 

There is no fee for these services and you do not need to pay online to take 

advantage of them. There is a small fee if you choose to make online payments. 

 

You will need your student's 9-digit school ID for all online services which can be 

obtained from your school office. You may also contact the cafeteria manager of 

the school your student attends for account information. 
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